
 

 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Floral Art Competition 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we are inviting you to participate in 

a flower arranging/floral art competition, which will be judged on Sunday 5th 

June.   

Entries should be in a tea-cup or tea-pot, and should be inspired by the 

Queen’s Jubilee. 

Entries should be submitted on Saturday 4th June (9-12pm) at Trinity Church, 

Westhill, with a name and contact number clearly displayed on the entry.   

All the entries will be on display on Sunday 5th June from 2-4pm at Trinity 

Church, where refreshments will be available.  We’ll also be displaying the 

entries to our colouring competition.  Come along and enjoy a cup of 

tea/coffee whilst admiring all the entries. 

The winners will be announced on Sunday 5th June at 3.30pm. 

We are delighted to organise this event in memory of Roberta Simpson 

(Ruby/Bertie), who had a deep love of flower arranging and floral art and who 

made a very generous to our Flower Fund.  Her family will be involved in 

judging the winners. 

We wish you all the very best as you plan and create your floral masterpieces.  

We look forward to celebrating with you on Sunday 5th June. 

If you need more information, please contact us on 

info.skeneparish@gmail.com 

Rev Stella Campbell 

Skene Parish Church of Scotland 


